ST JAMES’

CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Y11 Update

Due to the Covid 19 crisis and uncertainties around social distancing, we have taken the decision
that GCSE results will, this year, be issued via email directly to students.

We have therefore set up school email addresses for all Year 11 students and the log in details for
these will be sent by post directly to the students. It is imperative that they ensure they can access
this new account and on first log on will be required to change their password. If they are unable to
login please contact t.millar@stjamescheadle.co.uk

Results will be emailed to students no earlier than 8am on Thursday 20" August.

We would recommend that students print/and or save their results, as their school email addresses
will be deleted on 30" September.

School will not be open for the collection of results but there will be staff available who can be
contacted on the day. If there are any queries around results these can be directed to our
Examinations Officer, Mrs Millar, via email k.millar@stjamescheadle.co.uk

Should students wish to talk to a member of staff about their results for any reason or have any
queries around next steps in terms of college/apprenticeships etc., they can contact Mr Cawley,
Head of Y11, using the school mobile number, 07989 201022 or Mrs Harrop, Key Stage 4 Pastoral
Manager, who will also be available on 07989 201024.

For those students who ordered leavers hoodies, these are now available and will be delivered to
home addresses on Wednesday 8" July. We will knock on the door and then leave the hoody on the
doorstep.

We have the Year 11 Prom booked for Friday 25 September at the Hallmark Hotel however this
event will be dependent on Government guidelines. GCSE Prize Evening is scheduled for 7pm on
Thursday 12" November at St James’ High School, more information including invitations will be
sent closer to the time.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully
(At

Mrs C Pickles
Assistant Headteacher

St James’ Catholic High School.
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